
  
 
 
 
 
 
 

     
    
                                       

  

 
  Jeffery Lorick, Director 
 

                                       PLEASE ADDRESS REPLY TO:  
                  Pinellas County Office of Human Rights  
              400 South Fort Harrison Avenue, 5th Floor  
                                           Clearwater, Florida 33756  
                                               PHONE: (727) 464-4880  
                                                     FAX: (727) 464-4157  
                                                    TDD: (727) 464-4062  
pinellas.gov/department/office-of-human-rights 

May 9, 2024 
 
By e-mail & U.S. Mail 
Bhughes071461@yahoo.com 
 
Brenda Hughes 
7780 49th St. N #235 
Pinellas Park, FL 33781 
 
Re:   Hughes v. Glen Ellen Mobile Home Park L.P., et al 

HUD Case No. 04-22-2371-8; PC Case No. 22-053 
 
Dear Ms. Hughes, 
 
The Office of Human Rights has determined that there is reasonable cause regarding your case and 
received approval to pursue litigation on your behalf. Attached is a copy of your Determination 
letter. Currently all legal service providers are either at capacity or unable to accept your case. We 
are pursuing other options to obtain legal representation for you and will notify you once we do. 
 
Though Pinellas County will provide legal representation for you, you are not required to accept 
this legal representation.  You may choose to use your own private attorney to pursue your 
complaint.  However, any private representation will be at your own expense, as Pinellas County 
will only pay for the legal representation, they have provided to you. In the event you decide to 
move forward with a private attorney, please notify the Office of Human Rights at (727) 464-4803. 

Thank you for your patience. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Jeffery Lorick 
Director of Office of Human Rights 
 
 
cc:  Keiah Townsend  

Attorney for Pinellas County Office of Human Rights 

,Compliance Manager for Director Lorick
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